
 Weekly Bulletin no.100 

Friday 6th June 2025 

What an amazing week we have had.  Year 5 have had a lovely time in  Llandudno and some 

of our other children are currently on their way to Paris! All parents will be regularly updated.  

On Wednesday the children will be having a picnic for lunch therefore there will be no hot meal  

option that day. Sports Day will be held on Friday June 13th. We like children to wear school 

PE kit for this. We no longer have this at school - this can be purchased from Julie Clare 

Schoolwear.    

PLEASE NOTE:  Children should not be bringing mobile phones to school unless they walk to 

and from school without an adult.  Children are not allowed them on the playground   before 

school and must hand them into the office straight away as soon as they arrive on site.  We 

have some children taking photos of other children.  Please check your child’s phone  regularly 

for appropriate and responsible use. 

 

Wednesday 11th June 

Year 5 begins 

Swimming lessons 

 

Thursday 12th June 

Nursery Stay and Play 

 

Friday 13th June 

Sports Day 

*Reception, Years 1 & 2* 

9am—10am 

*Year 3-6* 

10:30am—11:30am  

 

Friday 20th June 

WEAR YELLOW 

For Cystic Fibrosis 

 

Wednesday 25th June 

NON SCHOOL UNIFORM DAY 

Thursday 26th June 

Fun Fest 

(see flyer) 



 

Here is the link to our  

Wrap-around Care  

booking system 

 

https://darnhall.childcare-

online-booking.co.uk/ 

We offer Breakfast Club on 

both sites starting at 8am.  

Home Hub After School 

Club takes place in the KS2     

building and starts at 

3:15pm until 6pm.  

A big well done to this week’s attendance  

winners 

Dragonfly Class 

Dragonfly Class had a  fantastic attendance  

this week of  

98.8%.  

 

They have been rewarded with 15 minutes of 

extra outdoor play.  







 

 

 

 

 

From September 2025, we want to help parents and carers 

with reducing costs in terms of uniform. As the majority of 

children love our PE navy, Darnhall logo fleece, we are happy 

for your child/ren to wear this every day as part of their main 

school uniform (rather than a jumper or cardigan). This will 

mean that there is less uniform for you to buy. To help our 

stockist to plan for demand, please complete this survey if 

you will be switching to your child wearing a PE, navy Darnhall 

logo fleece daily from September 2025. 

 

Please only complete the survey once. 

 

Children entitled to pupil premium will receive a voucher next 

half term to use at Julie Clare Schoolwear stall on the Wins-

ford market. 

 

https://forms.gle/RvnJkPAggrNcCujS9 









 

 



Winsford Town Council will be holding a movie night on 
Town Park on 19th July 2025. This event is free to attend. 
They are asking residents to choose their preferred mov-
ie.  Here is a link to the Facebook page with more infor-

mation 
  

https://fb.me/e/33VWx6g4y 

https://fb.me/e/33VWx6g4y




 

 

August 11th 

2.30pm until 4pm  

£5.75 Per child, £2 for siblings  

Includes free juice and biscuits for the 
children  

 Blakemere Play Barn. 

During the summer holidays 
Blakemere Craft Centre have 
school meet ups for the new 
children and parents that are 

about to attend our and all 
new schools. This includes 

free juice and biscuits, for the 
children. 





 

NEXT years school holiday dates 


